
Jewish War Veteran Post #54

Minutes of Meeting March 20, 2016

Commander Howard Goldstein called the meeting to order at 10:00 A.M. Members present:

Howard Goldstein, Richard Heisler, Bruce Mayor, Fred Stopsky, Jordan Trafimow, Mark Turner,

Leslie Turner, Ron Weininger, John Wilkerson.

The minutes of the February 21, 2016 meeting were read and approved.

Commander’s Report: Steve Fixler has become a new member of JWV #54. Anyone interested

in the VAC Board? It meets once a month, the third Wednesday, at 7 P.M., at the DuPage

County Building. Bruce Mayor and Rich Heisler expressed possible interest.

Quartermaster Report. Leslie Turner announced that we have $619.23 in the bank. He referred

us to our web page and said that he will continue as web master.

Senior Vice Commander. No report.

Junior Vice Commander. Confirmed that Steve Fixler is a new member. We are still awaiting

membership information on Norm Stein, who joined our organization. We have 21 members as

of today.

Old Business. Fred Stopsky will provide a list of books available at the Elmhurst, Villa Park,

Lombard, and Glen Ellyn libraries – for our military book discussion group.

We will be hosting a Portillo’s party at Hines Hospital on April 13. We are the workers, will

arrive by 11:00 A.M., at Residential Care Facility. We will be serving about 30 people, who will

be eating about noon. We will discuss final details at our April 10 meeting. Seven members in

attendance volunteered to help on the 13th.

New Business. We will be working the booth at the next Jewish festival in the park in the north

suburbs. Several of us had attended this even before and felt it was a good opportunity for JWV

#54.

Commander Goldstein announced that the next meeting will be on April 10. He adjourned the

meeting at 10:40 A.M.

Respectfully submitted,

John Wilkerson, Adjutant.




